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29/06/2023  14:21:422023/2254/P COMMNT CRASH CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead) wishes to make a couple of observations 

on the application. It notes that the enlarged extension has extensive fenestration with a large window and a 

glazed side door. It feels that the addition of a rooflight is therefore unnecessary and would add to the problem 

of light pollution over our cities and possibly cause nuisance to residents in upper floor flats. The application 

form refers to 'PPC aluminium French windows (doors?) to rear', but the drawings show bi-fold doors. Does 

the applicant intend to install bi-fold doors or French windows?

CRASH would ask that a condition be attached to any consent it may grant preventing alterations to the roof of 

the extension that would allow the roof to be used as a roof terrace.
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